
   
 

MONTVIEW BOULEVARD PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH 

W E E K L Y  U P D A T E  
Week of March 22, 2021 
 

1. Concrete has been placed! We successfully poured the new structural footings inside and at the 
entrance to Westminster Commons. The concrete will provide the support for the Lantern.  

2. Dahlia Street sidewalk is closed until completion of project. New fence, traffic control and 
signage have been installed.  
 

Upcoming: Demolition of the fire escapes in Education Wing starting 3/29.  

 

 

 



   
 

 

 
 


